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Dear Parents & Carers,  

On Thursday 10th October we will be celebrating Hello Yellow Day. 

#HelloYellow is Young Minds’ charity campaign to spread awareness about 

children’s mental health. Young Minds raises money to make sure every young 

person gets the mental health support they need, when they need it, no 

matter what.  

At Grove Road we believe promoting good mental health and wellbeing in 

school is important. Mental health and wellbeing in school leads to improved 

pupil emotional health and wellbeing which can help readiness to learn.  

To help raise money and support the charity’s work we invite your child to 

come in on Tuesday 10th October wearing yellow clothing. The more yellow the 

better! We also ask that you bring in a donation of £1, which will be collected 

by the house captains on the day. 

We hope that this day will not only be fun for the children but educational too. 

We look forward to seeing you all in yellow! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Wellbeing Team 

 

 


